
Message from College Counseling Office

On behalf of the College Counseling Office, welcome to Bridgton Academy! We are excited to welcome 
you to campus in the fall. Over the summer, our college counselors will be busy getting ready for your 
arrival, reviewing student files, organizing databases, and preparing to host our fall college fair. As 
always, we are looking forward to learning more about you! 

To that end, the College Counseling Office has composed a short questionnaire that will help us to 
learn more about your academic profile and college application history. This valuable information will 
allow us to better advocate for each of our students, thus enhancing the opportunities for admission to 
the most appropriate colleges.  

You will find that the academic year moves swiftly and that December will be here before we know it. 
In order for our partnership to be successful, it’s important that we get acquainted with you as soon as 
possible. Your thorough and thoughtful responses to our questionnaire are extremely helpful. To get 
started, we are asking that you complete the College Counseling questionnaire by August 1.
 
Please visit this link to complete the questionnaire. 

Additionally, please be sure to send us a copy of your most recent high school transcript. 
 
If your school requires a transcript release form, please click here to print and 
download the Academy’s request form.   

Your transcript can be mailed to: 

Deb Dutton, Registrar
Bridgton Academy
PO Box 292
North Bridgton, ME 04057
 
Thank you for your help with these first steps in the Bridgton Academy college planning process. We 
are looking forward to working with you over the course of the upcoming year.
 
Questions? 
Please contact Jamie Izaryk, Dean of Academics, at jizaryk@bridgtonacademy.org.
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